
From: Louise Lovell [mailto:Louise.Lovell@haldimand-norfolk.org]  
Sent: February 9, 2018 2:41 PM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Cathy Case <ccase@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Delegation 
 

Good afternoon Evelyn, 
Tricia Givens, the Housing Services Program Manager for Haldimand and Norfolk, has asked me 
to follow up with you to inquire how we go about requesting to bring information to Council by 
way of a short presentation for their March 27th, 2018 meeting? 
We would like to bring information about the Homelessness Enumeration we will be conducting 
May 7-11th, 2018 in both Haldimand and Norfolk County’s. 
Any help you can provide would be appreciated. 
Thank you. 
 
 

Louise Lovell, B.A., SSW 
 
Social Housing Resource Coordinator 
Haldimand & Norfolk Social Housing 
Health & Social Services Department 
12 Gilbertson Drive, P.O. Box 570  Simcoe, ON  N3Y 4N5 
Telephone: 519-426-6170 / 905-318-6623 / 519-582-3579 
Extension 3234 
Fax:  519-426-9974 
Email: mailto:louise.lovell@haldimand-norfolk.org 
Website: www.hnhousing.org 
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